
DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY

HALIFAX,N.S. December r, , 1945.

-
Dear Dr. James:

V
Thank you for the greetings which you 

so kindly sent on the occasion of the inauguration 

of Dr. Kerr as President of Dalhousie.

We received messages from a great many 

colleges and universities. It is reassuring to 

us to know, as he assumes his new duties, that he 

does so with the cordial good-will of our acknowledged 

leaders in higher education.

sishing you the compliments of the Season,

Yours sincerely,

J{- C.
Chairmen, The Board of Governors.

Dr. F. Cyril James,
Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal, P. Q.
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